
 
 
30.09.2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Unfortunately a member of our Football Academy staff has tested positive and we have been 
advised by the DfE and Public Health England to send home our Football Academy 
Learners. 
 
Learners must self isolate for 14 days from today, which means they can return to School on 
15th October.  If they develop symptoms, they will then need to be tested.  
 
All learners will need to access work on line, whilst self isolating.  ​Remote learnin​g work is 
being set weekly on a Monday morning on Class Charts for all learners who are absent.  ​If 
you have any difficulties accessing work, please contact ​info@kepier.com​ or discuss this 
further with the Year Manager.  You can also contact the Department Leader if you have any 
issues about the work being set.  Email addresses can be found on the School website under 
the ‘contact us’ tab. 
 
This is a difficult time for everybody and we appreciate your support in keeping the rest of our 
Community as safe as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Nicola Ashton 
Principal 
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